
Interim Report for the Emley Platt EFP (2023-2024)

There has been no participation in the EFP this year. This is most likely because it is legal now to fish 

in the RCA with this gear, and the fisherman are doing that. We are going to get together soon to 

discuss whether to continue in 2024. Dan Platt 
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